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The Center for Social Concern and Action (COSCA) continues to seek from the DLSU community cash 

donations as we join the efforts of De La Salle Philippines for sustained relief operations as a response to the 
needs of the many civilians who are still in evacuation centers. 

  

In this connection, we would like to still appeal for your generosity through: 
  

In-campus cash or check donation 
  

Please accomplish the Donation Form available at COSCA’s Andrew Office (2nd Floor). Deposit donation at 

DLSU Cashier. Inform them to credit your donation to the DLSU Relief Fund (Acct # 600-135). Please send 
one copy of the official receipt to Mr. Leo Tadena (COSCA In-Charge for Marawi Relief Drive) for proper 

acknowledgement or you may also scan the OR and email it to: leo.tadena@dlsu.edu.ph. 
  

Off-campus donation (peso) 
  

You may go to any UCPB Branch and deposit to: 

Account Name: De La Salle University 
Account Number: 120-1147119 

  
You may also go to any BDO Branch and deposit to: 

Account Name: De La Salle University 

Account Number: 004588008272 
  

Please scan the deposit slip and send it via email to leo.tadena@dlsu.edu.ph for proper acknowledgement. 
  

Off-campus donation (dollars) 
  

Account Name: De La Salle University 

Account Number: 01-120-300035-8 

Swift Code: UCPBPHMM 
  

Please scan the deposit slip and send it via email to leo.tadena@dlsu.edu.ph for proper acknowledgement. 
  

For related inquiries, please contact COSCA at 525-4267 or local 147. 
  

Thank you.  
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